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               Positive Interaction Program 
 
The NW-CAN network is being activated to UPDATE you on a suspicious person in your area 
 

* * * SUSPECT ARRESTED * * *  
Burglary of a Residence 

During night time Hours 
 

   
The Northwest Division has in the recent past been hit with a number of nighttime residential burglary 
incidents where a suspect was entering homes while the homeowners slept.   This suspect had struck in the 
area of Bunker Hill, Long Point, Gessner, and Pine Lake. 
 
Through the combined efforts of the officers from the Northwest Division and HPD’s Burglary & Theft unit, the 
suspect has been identified through his fingerprints lifted at a crime scene.  The suspect is identified as 
Ferrufino Bravlio H/M 29 yrs old.  He currently arrested and charged in one incident and charges are pending 
on several others in this area.         
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For more information call your P.I.P. Coordinators (Officers C. Englehardt or J.J. Mounsey) at the 
832-394-0100 or contact the HPD Burglary and Theft investigator A. Chapman at 281-405-6575 

  


